
 

 

Workplace Safety Committee 

 

Sept. 25, 2018 

District Service Center 

               2:30 p.m. 

Minutes 
 

 

 

EMPLOYER MEMBER   EMPLOYEE MEMBER 
 

     x  Charles Greevy    x   Linda LaCoe             ab  Eve Brown 

     x  Brian Bubb _ab  Liza Temple _  x _Mike Knight 

     x  Glenn Drick  _ x _Tyler Potts __x   Sue Forester  

     x  Dan Egly, Chairperson     (Rec. Secretary) 

 

 

I. Welcome to District Service Center-Mr. Egly welcomed members at 2:30 p.m. and 

SPO Officer Mike Foust was present. 

 

II. Minutes- August 20, 2018 

Motion:       Bubb                               Second:      Drick (left mtg. @ 2:40 p.m.) 

Yes:  All 

Abstain:  LaCoe 

No:  None 

Absent:  Temple and Brown 

Result: Passed 

 

III. Occupational Injuries-No injuries to report. 

 

IV. School Police Officer Update-Paul McGee began work as a SPO in September.    

 

V. Environmental Q & A- Our maintenance dept. has done a great job with preventative 

 and proactive measures concerning the high humidity levels in the buildings.  Our schools 

 are also using dehumidifiers to combat the humidity. 

 

VI. Workplace Safety Audit-CM Regent Insurance Co. has new recommendations for terms  

 of service for committee members. More information will follow on the recommendations.

 Mr. Egly will be asking for volunteers for committee membership.  

 

VII. For the Good of the Order –Committee discussed how and why safety door magnets do not

 work on some of the high school doors.  Meeting time could possibly change to   

 accommodate new members.  

 

VIII. Next Meeting-October 9, 2018 @ 2:00 p.m. at DSC  

 

IX. Adjournment- Group adjourned @ 3:15 

 


